
 

 

RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR NAOMIE KALUA  

 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pleasure to write this recommendation letter for Naomie Kalua regarding her 
application for a master’s in project management at your Institution. I have known Naomie since 
2012 when she had just joined the Federation of Disability Organizations in Malawi (FEDOMA) 
as project coordinator. Over the years, she grew in her career to a project manager and later to a 
monitoring and evaluation manager before she took up her current job at Sightsavers, an 
international Organization where she is working a program Officer since January 2020.  

During her 8 years with FEDOMA, I worked with her as her immediate supervisor, and she was 
instrumental to the programs department regarding implementation of the large portfolio of 
projects that were being implemented at that period.  

Over the years, Naomie has been known as an officer who is eager to learn such that she came 
with little knowledge in project management and disability but now she has acquired some 
knowledge and experience in project management and has also become a disability rights expert 
with a lot of influence on various national level practices and policies in favor of persons with 
disabilities. 

Having worked as her immediate supervisor, I can confirm that Naomie is a hard worker and 
strong-willed person. She is a determined and persistent person in achieving goals. She 
accomplishes tasks and assignments given to her in time 

 It is with the same quest for knowledge that she has recently been making enquiries for project 
management post graduate courses to strengthen her academic qualification.  

Naomie is currently working with Sightsavers international as a program Officer. Her current role 
requires advanced knowledge in project management to effectively deliver on her duties and 
responsibilities. It would therefore be a great capacity development intervention if she is admitted 
and undergoes the program she has applied for. It would not only lead to her professional 
development but the organizational development as well. 

If there is any need for more information, don’t hesitate to contact the writer using the following 
information. 

Simon Munde 
Head of programs 
FEDOMA 
Swmunde@gmail.com 
+265888894287  


